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DIAL 910 

HAYWARD, WISCONSIN 

December 27, 1957 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to verify your report on reception 
of our new station on December 20th. We 
appreciate so much hearing from you. 

A Happy Holiday Season from us here at WHSM. 

Sincerely, 

AC/eb 
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Allen Caraw 
Program Director 


